

Field Address

Apartado 57
19200 Azuqueca de H
SPAIN
Phone and Fax #
011-34-949-27-3831
E-mail Address:
alsanchez@compuserve.com

Sending Church

Trinity Baptist Church P.O. Box 1236 Wilson, NC 27894 Phone # 252-291-0303 Pastor Robert Winstead

Mission Agency



World Wide New Testament
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC
28086
Phone # 704-730-1440
Fax # 704-730-1479
E-mail Address:
info@wwntbm.com

"Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the
Lord may have free
course, and be glorified,
even as it is with you."
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family

Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

Prayer Letter for August-September 2005

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

These last two months we have been very busy. First of all we were asked to prepare an **Intensive Class for the Bible Institute** on the subject of **The History of the Spanish Bible**. It took me quite a while to prepare this four hour intensive presentation for the Bible Institute in Girona, which is located in the North-East of Spain, about a 6-7 hour drive away. The dates were August 15th-18th. After all it was a



The three teachers

DE CONTERNACION DI GRACION BERACION SERVICION DE CONTERNACION DE CONTERNACION

13th Annual Conference

blessing both in the preparation and the teaching of forty or so students. This picture shows the three teachers for the week. They are from left to right Dr. Raul Lopez, Pastor Pedro Pinyol, and myself.

Pray for the 14th Annual Men's Prayer Conference. We have already started preparing for our annual Men's Prayer Conference. For 24 hours men (mainly preachers) from many parts of our country gather in our church to hear good preaching and pray together. The theme for this year is "Conociendo el Tiempo," or "Knowing the Time." Of course as you know there are many details to handle, such as the triptych to be sent out, the

book marker for the event, the restaurant where we are going to eat, and many other details. Then prayerfully I will ask seven different preachers to preach for the event.

Pray for our new project. We ask you for your prayers for this new project we have in our hearts. I am sure you are acquainted with the set of four books named *The Fundamentals*, which were written over a hundred years ago. I asked seven good men to help me translate them into Spanish. I am sure that this jewel of English Christian literature will be very helpful for the Spanish Christian world. We are in need of standing for the Faith as they stood one hundred years ago. Here is a quote from the preface of these precious books: "In 1909 God moved two Christian laymen to set aside a large sum of money for issuing twelve volumes that would set forth the fundamentals of the Christian faith, and which were to be sent free to ministers of the gospel, missionaries, Sunday School superintendents, and others engaged in aggressive Christian work throughout the English speaking world." Could

that be the case with our Spanish volumes? It would be nice if some men would give to this project so that many Spanish Christian leaders (pastors, preachers, missionaries, Sunday School teachers, and laymen) could have these gems of the Faith in their native language. Lord willing, we will have the first of these four volumes done by January. There are 19 articles and 1,470 pages to translate. The task is not little, but the reward will be immeasurable. We would like to continue with the same spirit that moved them a hundred years ago. Have we lost it? Would there be some men that would contribute to this good project? If you are



The Fundamentals

interested in helping, all funds should be sent to the mission office with the memo "The Fundamentals Project."

Respecting my family: Thank the Lord we are all fine. We will tell you more about us in our next letter.

We thank the Lord for using you to sustain us in His work both spiritually and physically. Please do not forget your prayers on our behalf.

In Christ's Holy Name,

The Sanchez Family Your Missionaries to Spain